
Learn More About the
Blue Ribbon Panel

Parents and caregivers know what is best for their children and understand the challenges related to 
child care all too well. We need to hear directly from you about the challenges you face and, most 
importantly, what solutions you think could make our system better! 

 ● Join the OEC at an upcoming virtual public listening session. 

 ● Five sessions will take place in June, July, and November. 

 ● For dates and details, please visit          
  www.ctoec.org/blue-ribbon-panel-on-child-care/meetings/

We value your input – thank you for helping to 
make the CT child care system the best it can be!

PARENTS: WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 

The Blue Ribbon Panel on Child Care was initiated by Governor Ned Lamont’s Executive Order. 
The Panel is a group of people charged with developing a strategic plan for a child care system 
that works for families, providers, and Connecticut’s economy.

The Goal
To develop an equitable, high-quality, and sustainable system that ensures that every child has a 
quality educational foundation that will prepare them to grow, learn, and succeed.


